



Meeting Minutes

Date 12/8/2020

Groups Represented:

Thursday Men's Meeting
Monday Night Winners
Friday Teachables
Saturday Night Living Sober
Bellefonte Wednesday Night Candle Light
Millhiem Group
Tuesday Night 12 Step
Tuesday Night Young Hope
Wednesday Living in the Solution
Wednesday 8pm Step Meeting
Centre Hall Saturday Night Discussion
Primary Purpose
Saturday Gratitude

The meeting was held at Zoom and was called to order at 7:15 p.m. with the Serenity Prayer.

Officer Reports:

Officer-at-Large (Jamie/Jules): Nothing to report

Secretary (Anna/Open): Meeting Minutes Accepted

Treasurer (Lisa/Kizzey): Met with Kizzey incoming treasurer to pass along all need to know info to be the treasurer. \$1,598.81 is the current balance in bank account. Tried to pay for storage but The Club house did not need any money for storage. **See attached financials for further info.**

Web Servant (Tad): Nothing to report. Captcha tool for the website.

ADCM (Bill/Alex): N/A/ Alex introduced himself. Will be in contact with Saint Andrews for when things open up again. Ask Bill for any suggestions.

DCM (Bob/Andrew): NA/ Andrew took over the meeting as the New DCM. Will be going to the Area meeting. Last meeting of panel 69 then panel 71 starts. Andrew will be picking a committee to be on for Area. New GSR's need to get registered with GSO or current GSR's who are not enrolled. Use this Link:

<https://form.jotform.com/52563626092154>

Gave out the District Structure Manual link

http://www.district43.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/02/Structure_Manual_11-04-2015.pdf

Summaries and Actions: Explained: issues or situations groups may be having in the district.

Jamie: Medallion night will be virtual again on January 22nd. Ask your home groups if you would like to host the meeting.

Reading and Discussion of the 12th Tradition

Committee Reports:

Archives: All of the materials are still in storage. And covid is not allowing for scanning the documents.

C&I (Corrections & Institutions): Doing zoom meetings with CCCF. Will not be allowing new volunteers at this time. Will be starting a second meeting for the women. Pink Can donations are very welcome and needed.

CPC (Cooperation with the Professional Community): Nothing new to report. Training back in November. Will be turning in the phone list soon. Contact Andrew if you would like to be added to the phone list. Agc_now@yahoo.com

PI (Public Information): Has a lot of pamphlets and things to hand over to the new PI chair.

Structure: No report

Visitation: No report Jon C. would like to volunteer to chair this next round.

Old Business:

Website Committee- took back to home groups. Discussion happened. Motion to Table for next meeting. Passed.

New Business:

Should we record zoom meetings?

In the discussion it was mostly talked about that recording would not be good for the meeting.

Does zoom have closed captioning?

The meeting adjourned at 8:42pm .